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Mission Statement

The mission statement of the
Temecula Valley Historical
Society is to identify, preserve
and promote the historic
legacy of the Temecula Valley
and to educate the public
about its historical significance.

President’s Corner

Our audience was spellbound at
the last Historical Society
Meeting. Paul Price of our Board
took us back 20,000 years in his
discussion of findings all along
the United State’s West
Coast from Alaska
> down to the tip end
of South America
that prove
mankind was
here. He brought
spears and darts,
some of which he
replicated himself,
and rocks used as tools
which established specific
periods of the time of
human existence. We cannot
thank Paul enough for his
fascinating teachings. His quarter
of a century knowledge of and
work in archaeology, a great deal
of it with the Pechanga Indians, is
incomparable. He has promised
us more treasures of his multi-
faceted expertise in the future.
This month we are starting a
series of biographies of our Board
members. The first one is of
Laura “Sis” Herron, our eldest
statesperson, so-to-speak. She is
willing to share some of her
incredible community service
experience with us. What a
“Wonder Woman”! In April you

will hear about Bill Harker who is
our Treasurer and has also
served amazingly in this
community as well as others. Our
active Committee Chairs will
inform us what's happening each
month in their busy lives. There's
a new project started by Darell
Farnbach for the Research and
Preservation Committee in this
edition. Elaine Eshom will have a
computer class at Menifee
Campus of Mt. San Jacinto and
can be reached by calling 694-
6969. It starts March 28th. Please
share your favorite recipes with
us on the form that Myra
Gonsalves has enclosed. It's
going into a fabulous cook book
for us all. Our next meeting is
May 3rd at noon in The Temecula
Library. See you then. If it's not
too late to go to the March 3rd
and 4th San Diego History
Conference, call Helen Halmay at
619/469-7283. We expect
Wendell Ott to discuss the Santa
Fe Railroad that went through
Temecula back in olden times.
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School children have started a
tradition of their own. They pinch
classmates who don't wear green
on this holiday. Wearing green is
strictly a U.S. custom, as the
color green is not popular in
Ireland. Green is connected to
the old green flag and a time
when Ireland was not free. Green
is also a color connected with
hope and nature.













